
5th July 2019 

In preparation for transition into Year 4, the children have been to visit Miss Edgar in 

Diamond Class every morning from Monday to Thursday.  Their feedback has been really 

positive and they have enjoyed getting to know more about Miss Edgar and Year 4. 

In Crystal Class, we have been busy writing letters to go home in the children’s reports.  The 

children have enjoyed reflecting over their year and discussing areas they have enjoyed, 

improved in and want to achieve more in. 

Our computing lessons have seen us apply our skills in logo commands and algorithms to 

programme a Probot and solve problems. 

 

 

 

 

 

In science, we have been exploring magnets.  The children have carried out experiments to 

see which materials were ‘attracted to’ or ‘repelled away’ from a magnet.  They have also 

used different types of magnets to test magnetic strength. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

For your information 

PE this term will take place on Tuesdays and Fridays. 

Please can you send a carrier bag into school asap to send home school books from Year 2 – 

thank you. 

Please continue to read with your child (x5 in a week) and sign/initial to say you have read 

with them – thank you. 


